Mission of Love
Charities

6180 Old Central Avenue*Capitol Heights, MD 20743*301-333-4440

April 25, 2018

Jenkins Donelson Foundation
PO Box 473
Garrisonville VA 22463

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

We are happy to receive the shoes donations on April 21, 2018 we appreciate your generous contribution
to our organization. We are a non-profit organization and any amount of donation goes a long way in
providing basic needs and services to homeless and low-income individuals in our community.

We are working very hard to be able to expand our services and programs. Please visit our website
www.molcinc.org for updates as well as pictures of all of our events and programs.

Once again thank you and rest assure your contribution will make a difference in the life of someone in
need.

Sincerely,

Denise R. Robinson
Office & Warehouse Manager
Mission of Love Chatrities, Inc.



